AMEDD Civilian Corps Chief Message # 96--Federal Employee Viewpoint Survey (FEVS) 18 May 2018

Team,
Finally, a single topic message that is short!! (Last single topic was Talent Management and was 4 pages
long....)

The FY 18 FEVS survey is currently under way. All permanent employees should have gotten an
invitation to take the survey. Remember this truly is your opportunity to say what you think and make
an impact on our workforce, workplace, and work processes. To me it's a bit like voting---your vote only
counts if you actually vote. If you don't vote, you can say all you want but it won't have any impact.
Same is true here; spend a few minutes and take the survey so your "vote" will make a difference. Army
is VERY interested in what you have to say and has established processes to act on the feedback.

Up front, there have been a few issues so here's what we know:

--The survey sometimes comes with an "invalid" certificate warning. Mine did. It is safe to take so just
proceed.

--We've had some feedback that not every permanent employee received an invitation. If you did not,
please let me know (name and email address) and I'll send the info in to try to get the invitation sent.
--Some got the invitation message but the message had no content. Same as above; send me the info
and we'll try to fix it.

The Army's goal is 50% response rate; so far MEDCOM is only at 9%. We need your help and your input.
The survey doesn't take long so please give it a shot. Thanx in advance for your support!! Be safe!

Sincerely,
gregg



